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Date: September 3, 2020 

To: Cynthia Jacobson, HR Director  

From: Julie Rutherford, Risk Manager  

RE: GL Addendum – Drone Insurance 

Last year, Collin County awarded its General Liability policies to USI (OneBeacon), as their 

offerings most closely matched the County’s needs. These policies are being recommended 

for renewal on the September 14, 2020 Commissioners’ Court agenda.   

 

The Sheriff’s Office has a drone which may be used for law enforcement purposes. 

Previously they did not have operators, however this year we became aware they now have 5 

qualified drone operators. Liability insurance to protect the County against bodily injury or 

property damage that may result from ownership, maintenance or operation of the drone is 

recommended.  

 

USI has offered coverage of $1M combined bodily injury and property damage at a premium 

rate of $843.00.  I recommend adding Drone Insurance to the USI package. This is an 

addendum to the recommended renewal from USI as presented on the September 14, 2020 

court. 

 

The new policy will be in effect from October 1, 2020 to September 30, 2021 and will be 

part of the overall General Liability package with USI (OneBeacon).  The premium will be 

issued from account number 5501-03020-0018-41-30-0000-615905. 
 
 

 


